
CAMDEN SCHOOL FOR GIRLS  APPEARANCE CODE 

 

We do not have a uniform at CSG but we expect students to wear  clothes and footwear which are  

appropriate to an academic institution.  

Students wearing clothes which are too revealing, unsafe, have an offensive picture/slogan or restricts  

communication may be sent home to change or asked to wear alternative clothing provided by the 

school. 

The following are examples of inappropriate clothes for school: 

 See through clothing 

 Strapless tops/cut off tops which expose bare midriffs/tops with spaghetti straps/tops which  

         reveal underwear 

 Very short or cut off shorts/ mini skirts and dresses  -  even with tights 

 Face covering which prevents identification and full communication 

 Flip flops 

 Ripped or torn tights 

At Camden School for Girls we are proud of our students and respect their  individuality/originality; 

however students’ clothing needs to be appropriate for a working school day and reflect the  

professional environment of the school.  The Head of Year’s decision is final.                                                                                   

So, let’s say NO  to: 
  

 

 

 

FLIP FLOPS 

 

 

 

 

VISIBLE 

UNDERWEAR     

 

TUBE TOPS 

OR LOW CUT 
TOPS 

 

CUT OFFS  

OR SHORT 
SHORTS 

 
 

 

 


